
Antonia Hover 

correspondence^^MF 
3/28/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 02278-2025 

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 2:58 PM 
To: 'Raymond Purdy' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: DENY EU APPLICATION - RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

Good Afternoon, Major Raymond Purdy. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
C-oh/hwlssloiv Clerk I 
Florida PubLio service Commission 
2540 slwrnard oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 323^ 
Phone: (STO) 4Í3-&4&T 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Raymond Purdy <raymondpurdy@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 2:55 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc. state. fl. us>; 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith <Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner 
Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman La Rosa 
<Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; +Commissioner.Fay@ psc.state.fi. us 
Cc: lgipreservationalliance@gmail.com 
Subject: DENY EU APPLICATION - RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
With all due respect to the PSC Commissioners, 

Just because something is legal, doesn't mean it is the right thing to do. The legal aspect completely ignores the 
Golden Rule of Luke 6-3 1 and Matthew 7:12: "Do unto others and you would have them do unto you". I could 
come up with hypotheticals all day long, but let's just say you have a beautiful architectural shingle roof on your 
house that still has 30 years before it needs replaced. Along comes Jack Boyer, the environmental roofer, who 
has convinced local politicians that a petroleum-based roofing material is not good for the environment and 
every home, including yours, must switch to a metal roof. Hear comes Jack, with a legal notice in hand, 
knocking on your door, telling you that he is going to replace your roof and you are going to pay the bill. It gets 
worse, you are going to continue to pay Jack in perpetuity for service on your roof. You, as the legal owner of 

i 



your home, have no rights and get zero benefit as your current roof is just the way you like it and it is costing 
you nothing. Too bad, PAY JACK for a new roof, or else! 

What Jack Boyer is doing and what the PSC Commissioners are considering is un-American. The thought that 
any arm of our government would support the idea of a private individual being allowed to force himself on 
other citizens FOR PROFIT makes me want to puke. 

This fight is far from over. I suggest you end it now and deny Jack Boyer's application for an unwanted and 
unnecessary sewer system on our islands. Keep Jack Boyer's money-grubbing hands out of my pockets! 

Respectfully, 

Maj Raymond Purdy, USAF, Ret. 
9888 LGI 
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